

## **ALUMNI NEWS**



## **Winter Program**

The AP students recently performed in the Annual Winter Program on Wednesday, December 20, 2023 at the CPCC Halton Theater. The students performed an original piece titled, *Inspiration: What It Is, How it Works, and How You Can Get Inspired*. The Annual Winter Program was emceed by 9th year students, Miles Ewing, Gabriela Gutierrez, and Jane Weiland. All students did a wonderful job!





### **Alumni Memories**









## Winter 2024

#### **How to Stay Connected:**

We'd love to hear from you! What have you been up to these days? What are your fondest memories from Omni? How has Omni impacted who you are today?

### Email us at

hannah.earnhardt@omnimontessori.org

**Write** us at 9536 Blakeney Heath Road, Charlotte, NC 28277

# **Connect** on social Instagram @omnimontessori

Twitter @omnimontessori Facebook

@omnimontessorischool

Call/email to schedule a visit



Check out the AP's NEW Instagram @omni.ap



#### Alumni Memories

Do you have photos you would like to share with your fellow alumni? You can submit photos to Hannah Earnhardt at hannah earnhardt@omnimontessoti.org. Photos will be featured in future issues of the alumni newsletter.

## **ALUMNI SPOTLIGHT**





I attended Omni for eight years, from 2nd through 9th grade. I graduated from Omni Montessori School in 2019. My favorite thing about Omni was definitely the community and the people. I also loved the trips, especially the trip to Mexico in 9th grade. After Omni, I went to Ardrey Kell High School and graduated in 2022. Currently, I attend Fordham University at the Lincoln Center Campus. I am double majoring in Film and TV and Political Science.

Stella Finelli

My name is Ethan Mudd. I attended Omni for eleven years and graduated in 2022. Now, I am at Providence Day School.

Omni is and always will be a remarkably special place for me. I don't think I could ever forget all the memories I made, or the gifts I was given by Omni. Omni has a profound sense of community to it, which is a rather rare quality. Most people fall out of touch with their friends from middle or high school rather quickly, but I still keep in touch with all of my Omni friends today.



**Ethan Mudd** 

Omni is so much more than a school— it truly is a family, more so than any place I've seen. That's not to say that I can't find friends outside Omni, infact, Omni has given me the skill set to make friends. I was able to connect with people quickly at my new school almost without having to make an effort, simply because Omni taught me how. I'm almost over-prepared for life in traditional school. Omni has given me all the tools I need to succeed and has shown me how to employ them, and I am so grateful.

Look out for more Alumni Spotlights in the next issue of the Omni Alumni Newsletter. If you are interested in an Alumni Spotlight, please email Hannah Earnhardt at hannah.earnhardt@omni-montessori.org

## **Upcoming Events**

